
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

As I prepare to say goodbye, I find myself reflecting on the wonderful times we've shared as 

neighbors. Your kindness and warmth have truly made this place feel like home. 

I will always cherish our afternoon chats over the fence, the neighborhood barbecues we hosted, 

and the countless times you've lent a helping hand. Your laughter and friendship have been such 

a gift in my life. 

Although I am moving, I want you to know that I will carry these cherished memories with me 

always. Please keep in touch, and I hope to hear about all the wonderful things happening in our 

community. 

Wishing you all the best for the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


